
Our Speech and Language Therapy Department is offering a  

training package which focuses on: 

• The importance of vocabulary 

• Practical strategies that staff can use in the classroom 

• Strategies that can be implemented with immediate effect 

 

The session will consist of some theory as well as practical activities.  

 

Vocabulary in the classroom 

How can you help? 

For more information or to book your place by 7th March 2022, 

email:  

childrensSLTtraining@ghc.nhs.uk 

Venue Online 

Date Tuesday, 15th March 2022  

Time 3.30pm-5pm 

Cost £50 per person 

Limited places available  

 


